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The Haryana Rail Infrastructure Development Corporation (Authority) has given PNC Infratech
“Notification of Intention to Award” on March 20, 2023 for the design and building of civil
works (earthwork, bridges, station buildings, retaining walls, and other miscellaneous works)
from km 29.68 to 49.70 and from km 55.60 to 61.50, as well as its connectivity to the Indian
Railways network from New Patli to Patli Station and New Patli to The project will cost roughly
Rs. 771.46 crore.
In 30 months, the project is supposed to be finished.
PNC Infratech is an infrastructure construction, development and management company,
with expertise in execution of major infrastructure projects, including highways, bridges,
flyovers, airport runways, power transmission lines, development of industrial areas and
other infrastructure activities.
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